Peter Saw’s Christmas Walk, Tuesday 27th December 2011
24 walkers, 20 miles – leader Susanne Waldschmidt
Norbiton to Richmond 20 miles. Start 0900. Finish 1630.
24 walkers showed up on this very mild and dry day. A welcome send off from Peter and Hilary Saw with mince pies. A walk including 3 rivers, beautiful parkland and of course a windmill after lunch in Morden Hall National Trust Park. A very enjoyable walk marred only by the river banks of the Thames near Richmond being flooded which meant a short detour on a main road.
